
Mr Joel Herbert                                                                                                                  14/09/2018                                                                                                                                                 
Planning officer 
Regional, Planning Services 
Department of Planning & Environment 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Herbert 
 
 
Re: The Wahroonga Estate Development 
 
Objection to Development proposals MP 07 0166 MOD 6, 7 & 8 
 
We as a community are astounded at this proposed development. Its approval back in 2010 
obviously caught the community ‘with its pants down’. 
A lot has changed in Sydney in the last 8 years! A lot has changed in the Fox Valley Area 
Data used to justify this development back in 2010 is no longer valid.  
This proposed development does not meet the expectation of Ku-Ring-Gai Council and certainly not 
the expectations of the local community. 
This proposed development is grossly excessive. Please put a stop to it 
 
 
I have read the submission of objection from the Wahroonga Church Elders and fully agree with the 
details and content of objection within. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
James Monaghan 


